
 
                                            HB 2422--Brief 

 

 HB 2422 would eliminate requirements that a chief inspector 
appointed by the State Fire Marshal must have at least five years of 
experience in the construction, installation, repair, operations, or 
inspection of boilers, steam generators, super-heaters, or pressure 
vessels and that they hold certain endorsements issued by the National 
Board of Boiler and Pressure Vessel Inspectors (NBBI). The bill would 
also eliminate requirements that a deputy inspector appointed by the 
State Fire Marshal must have education, training, or work experience in 
the construction, installation, repair, operation, or inspection of boilers 
or pressure vessels totaling two years and hold an in-service 
commission issued by the NBBI. 
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